
 

 
 
 
Hello JPT families we are announcing our Summer Experience for students that need to recover credits 

or would like to take a non-credit course to give them the face-to-face school experience again. Parents 

can register their student for summer school: a free six-week experience that starts Monday, June 21, 

2021 and runs through Thursday, July 29, 2021. Certified teachers will provide face-to-face instruction 

and CDC safety guidelines will be followed including mandatory mask-wearing, physical distancing, and 

other health and safety protocols.  

Transportation (if qualified) and meals (breakfast and lunch) will be provided, and before and after 

school childcare services are available for participating students.  Classes will be held at a Millennium 6-

12, a nearby school in your area, Monday through Thursday, for four hours a day, from 7:30 am to 11:30 

am.  All classes will be held in-person and on the Millennium campus only.  Students can take a 

maximum of 2 Credit Recovery (CR)courses.  A minimum of 1 course should be an Experiential Elective. 

Please note, seats are limited.  To secure a spot on the list, please complete the survey below and more 

information will be provided to you regarding registration.  If you have any questions or would like to 

determine if any credit recovery is needed, please feel free to contact our office 754-322-2300 to speak 

to a Guidance Counselor.  

 

 

We look forward to welcoming your student to Summer 2021, so they can Get Back! Get Ready! and 

Reconnect!  

 

• English: https://forms.office.com/r/qE9pyQuzPZ 

• Español: https://forms.office.com/r/N39vy7HtdQ 

• Haitian-Creole: https://forms.office.com/r/EvLUnBFxrU 

• Portuguese: https://forms.office.com/r/SPyzYan4a4 
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